
 

 

                                                                                                                                                

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The next meeting of the West Pennine LMC will take place on Tuesday 8th December 2020 
Commencing at 7.00pm via Microsoft Teams 
 
 
Chair:   Dr Amir Hannan 
 
Guest Speaker:  Dr Matthias Hohmann re electronic authorisation of EoL drugs 
 
Welcome/ introductions from the Chair -  

 

1. Apologies for absence 
 

2. Conflicts of interest  
 

3. Members to raise any inaccuracies of minutes  
 

4. Matters Arising 
 

5. COVID-19 vaccination  
 

6. Practice contingency plans 
 

7. GMCCG  
 

8. New NHSE letter re STP sized CCGs (letter attached). 
 

9. Occupational health support 
 

10. Community referrals - AD 
 

11. CAMHS referrals - AD 
 

12. Blood tests stopped by tertiary centre that has specialist commissioning arrangements in place 
 

13. AED deflection survey – results – AD 
 

14. BMA- LMC conference report – MW, EBH 
 

15. GPDF levy/ conference expenses - AD 
 

16. DPO update – JH  
 

17. GPC update - AD 
 

18. Oldham LMC/CCG – Update – MW 
 

19. T&G LMC/CCG– Update - AH 
 

20. AOB – Correspondence circulated – too much? (e.g. Meds supply updates useful?) JH 
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Correspondence received November & December 2020 
 
 
BMA 
 

- GPC updates 
- Meds supply updates 
- November conference - resolutions 
 

 
GM Partnership 
 

- COVID vaccination programme information 
- NHSE guidance re integrating care 

 
 
T&G CCG 
 

- COVID 19 guidance – Version 20 
 
 
 
Other 
 
 

- GM pharmacy Christmas opening update 
- NWAS stakeholder update 
- LMC Buyers Group summary 
- Cameron Fund newsletter 

 
  


